Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

07 September 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. 649 | s. 2021

To:

CORRIGENDUM ON THE VIRTUAL SCHOOL TITLING CONFERENCE
MEETING/ TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE FOR BATCH 2 RECIPIENTS
OF SCHOOL TITLING AND SURVEYING FUND

OIC —-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
SGOD Chief, SGOD Education Program Supervisor
Division Accountant

Public Schools District Supervisors

Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

. On September 7, 2021, the Office of the Provincial Governor issued Memorandum Order No. 268,

series of 2021 declaring the suspension of work in government offices and agencies on September
8, 2021 due to the onslaught of Typhoon Jolina in the Province of Quezon.

In view of such declaration, this Office issues this corrigendum to Division Memorandum No. 646,
s. 2021 or the Virtual School Titing Conference Meeting and Technical Assistance for Batch 2
Recipients of school titling and surveying fund on September 8, 2021.

. This activity shall be rescheduled to September 9, 2021 (Thursday) at 1:00 p.m. via zoom with the

Meeting ID: 3653293593 and Passcode: 4kiSOC.

4. Other items of Division Memorandum No. 646, s. 2021 will remain the same.

Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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